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Summer 2018: Newsletter No. 7      
Dear Parents and Carers,

 Three weeks to go and so much still to fit in! There are more lovely trips planned, special visitors and other fun events  coming up. The teaching staff have been carrying out end of year assessments and I’m happy to say that average progress has been pleasing across all classes and our results for statutory assessments are up on last year. Well done staff and children for all your hard work!
Hot meals
This may not feel like an appropriate time to be discussing hot meals but we are just letting you know that we’ll be changing our school meal provider from September to Local Food Links, which is a local organisation based in Bridport. They would like to invite you to a taster session on Friday 13th July from 2.45. You will have an opportunity to sample items from a typical menu and meet representatives from  the company as well as asking any questions you may have. 

Sponsored Swim
Many thanks to Tim Pinney, Jude Pollard, Nicky Ranson and other FABs for organising this event. Special thanks go to the children for their sterling feats and thanks to our families and staff for supporting them.

Staffing update

Karen Bazzell and Mike Denning have successfully been appointed specialist teaching assistants at St Osmunds Middle School from September. Congratulations to both and many thanks for all their hard work at Broadmayne.  We are now seeking additional staff to run Cool Kids after school childcare club and will be advertising this week. If you would be interested in this role, please contact the school office. 
Sports days

Tomorrow, Tues July 3rd it’s our traditional sports day and Mr Dailey and the junior sports leaders will be leading again. The FABs will be organising refreshments during the event as well as a mini Summer fair afterwards. As the weather is so hot, we are asking you please to send your child to school in their PE kit, including trainers or plimsolls, which they’ll bring home today. Also please ensure that your child has sun protection and a hat. Water will be freely available for all children during the event. (The reserve date is 10th in case of rain.)
Reports/ Open afternoon 
Annual reports will be sent out in the next week. We hope you will be able to come along for our open afternoon on 10th July (3.20-4.30), when you and your child can come and look through their work. The teachers will be available in classrooms- if you would like a more confidential discussion, please arrange this with the teacher. Do feel free to visit your child’s new class and teachers as well if you have time.
Thank you pm- Mon 16th July at 2.30pm

This week we are sending out invitations to our Thank you afternoon, where we sing a few songs and provide refreshments as a way of thanking all of our greatly- valued volunteers. If you think we have forgotten to invite you, please let us know!

Fostering- message from DCC
Transform a child’s life!
Could you offer a stable home to a child or young person who really needs it? Help them feel safe, loved and protected?

Dorset County Council is looking for foster carers from all walks of life. You can foster whatever your age (over 21), and you can be single or living with a partner of any sex. Fostering offers many choices, from the ages of children, to whether you’d like to foster full-time or for short breaks.  It’s a chance to make a real difference to a youngster’s life, and there’s also the opportunity for the carer to learn new skills.Foster carers are paid a weekly fee for their work, as well as an allowance for each child they foster. Training, support and career progression are available.
Why not chat to one of the friendly team to find out if fostering is for you? Visit www.fosterindorset.com, call 01305 225568, or email fosteringenquiries@dorsetcc.gov.uk
 
Yours sincerely
	July
	

	2nd
	Ukelele Performance for parents – time tba

	3rd
	Traditional Sports Day at 1.30pm

	5th 
	DASP Transfer Day: 
New Acorns join school 8.55 - 12noon

Oak class visit their new middle schools for the day & need to provide their own transport – see middle school letters for more information

	9th
	Acorns (Year R) Trip to Leeson House

	10th 
	Reserve Traditional Sports Day at 1.30pm

	10th 
	Open afternoon 

	16th
	Thank you afternoon concert

	19th
	In-house Football Tournament

	23rd 
	Mrs Austin’s farewell for past pupils, parents and friends 5-7pm

	24th
	Oak Leaver’s Assembly at 9.10am

	24th 
	Last Day of Summer Term

	25th 
	INSET day- school closed

	Wed 5th Sep
	Autumn term begins





In Dorset 
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